
                                           

 

 

HARLEM AMBASSADORS BASKETBALL SHOW 
 

  
To whom it may concern, 
 
In January of 2008 the Young Emerging Leaders of Fort Smith (www.yelfortsmith.org), 
hosted the Harlem Ambassadors as a fundraiser to benefit the local Girls Inc 
organization. The event was greatly received by our community and the show itself 
exceeded all of our expectations. We estimated around 2,900 people attended the event 
and we were able to raise approximately $9,000 after all expenses were paid. 
 
The players were as fun and personable to talk to as they were entertaining during the 
show, and the promotional step-by-step guidebook made all the difference in the world. 
Our preparations were much easier and the book covered every aspect of promoting and 
setting up the event. 
 
We will definitely host the Ambassadors again in the future and I highly recommend 
them to anyone looking for a fun and unique event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Travis Stephens 
Past President of YEL 
Fort Smith, AR  
479-650-3274 
twsteph22@sbcglobal.net 
 
 


